
COVID-19 Update – Eagle Rock Day Camp 
 
We are excited for camp to start June 29th! In light of the current pandemic, there will be some changes in 
how Eagle Rock runs this summer to align with current guidelines from the State of Connecticut, CDC, and the 
American Camp Association. We know that camp will look very different this year, and we want to be as open 
with our families as we can. We completely understand if you decide to make different plans for your campers 
this summer. 
 
Changes to Eagle Rock for 2020:  

• We unfortunately will not be able to provide bus transportation this summer. In accordance with the 
state guidelines and our desire to keep campers and their families safe, we will only be allowing drop 
off/pick up at camp. 

• There will be no before/after care at camp. We will be staggering drop off and pick ups, so closer to 
the summer we will assign families specific times, between 8:45-9:15am and between 3:45-4:15pm. 

• We are not able to provide lunch this summer. Campers will be asked to bring a lunch in a sealable 
bag/container each day. They will have access to refrigeration, and we will still provide snacks and 
unlimited water. 

• Heightened cleaning and sanitization of all activities, especially between group usage, as well as 
additional handwashing stations and hand sanitizer all around camp. 

• Staff will be wearing masks; campers will not be required to wear them, but encouraged. There may 
be specific activities (like high ropes) that campers will be required to wear masks. 

• All campers will be in groups of 10 or less. The state requires that these groups do not mix, therefore 
our day will consist of scheduled activity periods only. 

• Due to social distancing guidelines, we are not able to provide swim lessons. Campers will still have 
free swim multiple times a week. 

 
What has not changed: 

• Our summer schedule has not changed. We plan to open June 29th and run through August 21st.  
• Giving your camper an outdoor, fun, summer experience. 
• Our rainy day policy has not changed; camp will be open and groups will be kept in separate locations 

during inclement weather. 
 
Specific plans related to COVID-19 

• All campers and staff will be screened every morning for temperature and exposure to COVID-19. 
• If a camper or staff member has a positive COVID-19 test, the camper, family, and group members will 

be asked to self quarantine at home. The CT Dept of Health will help us determine the length of time as 
well as any testing required to be able to return. 

 
 
Feel free to contact us with any questions. We are happy to help you determine if Eagle Rock Day Camp is the 
right program for your family this summer! 
 
Becky and Jared Hubschman 
director@eaglerockday.com  
860-868-9200 
 


